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We're off to a great start!

Students and staff have
already been busy learning
and growing skills. With
reading and math in full
swing, we've already
completed a round of
assessments that will help
us better meet students’

academic needs.

Book Vending Machine

Thanks to the generosity of our PTO and SRO
Sergeant Katie Guisinger's outreach program, our
book vending machine is stocked. This will allow
our students to get free books throughout the
year!

Arrival/Dismissal
Reminders

Please remember to notify the
office of any changes to your
child's arrival or dismissal plans.
Student safety is our top priority,
and we welcome all
communication that helps us
ensure that safety.
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Homecoming Week

Homecoming week is
underway! Be sure to
check out the dress-up
days and activities
happening throughout the
week.

Upcoming Events

10/4: 12:30 Dismissal

10/8: PK Picture Day

10/8: PK to Fire Station

10/14: No School: (Teacher PD)
10/15: PK to Pumpkin Patch
10/24: 2:30 Dismissal (3-8 Conf.)
10/25: No School (9-Noon Conf.)
10/28: 1:30 Dismissal (Teacher PD)
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HOMECOMING WEEK EVENTS

[;:ESZ UPSDAY53 0 MON: 1:30 Dismissal THU: HS Extended Advisory for

onday ept. Middle School Pep Rally 12:30 Volleyball Tournament &

Tropical Day HS Volleyhall at Saydel Activities

Tues. Oct. 1 M5 & HS Cross Country at 0-M MS & HS Cross Country at

rsev Da V Foothall at Ogen Home

Jersey Day TUE: HS Extended Advisory for | FRI: 12:30 Dismissal

Wed. Oct. 2 Float Planning No Preschool

Country Day MS Volieyball v. Earlham at Staff BBQ at 1 pm

Thur. Oct. 3 Home ?omecominge h?ﬁf atz3 pm
Business/Classy HS Volleyball v. Eaflham at ommunity Pep _yat pm

Clothing and Donations

The weather will be changing soon. Please keep in
mind the cooler mornings as your child dresses for
the day. We encourage students to keep a jacket
in their bags, just in case. Also, as your child
outgrows clothing items, please consider donating
them to our school. We often supply students with
coats, hats, boats, gloves, shoes, pants, shirts, and
underpants. We welcome donations to restock our
supplies.



